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March 20, 2009 

 

Mr. Allen Norfleet 

Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

999 E Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20463 

 

Re: Pharmerica Corporation Political Action Committee (PPAC) 

 FEC ID C00397455 

30 Day Post-General Report (10/16/08-11/24/08)  

 

Dear Mr. Norfleet: 

 

I am writing in response to your letter dated February 4, 2009 regarding the above-referenced report filed by the 

Pharmerica Corporation Political Action Committee (PPAC).  Specifically, your letter concerns contributions made by PPAC 

to Pallone for Congress on October 20, 2008 for $4,000, People for English on October 23, 2008 for $3,000, and Texans 

for Senator John Cornyn Inc on October 20, 2008 for $3,000, which contributions were listed on the above-referenced 

report as being made in connection with the 2008 general election.   

 

Your letter notes that PPAC has appeared to have exceeded the contribution limit to the above-referenced committees in 

connection with the 2008 general election.  This conclusion was reached by combining with the contributions made by 

PPAC, contributions made by the AmerisourceBergen Corporation Political Action Committee (ABC PAC) (FEC ID C00400929).  

At one time, PPAC and ABC PAC were affiliated committees.  On August 10, 2007, both PPAC and ABC PAC filed with the 

Federal Election Commission, amendments to their respective statements of organization ending the affiliation between 

the two committees.  All contributions above were made after the disaffiliation of PPAC and ABC PAC.   

 

Moreover, neither PPAC nor ABC PAC made any contributions to the above-referenced committees in connection with the 2008 

general election prior to disaffiliation.  The above contributions, therefore, should not be aggregated and do not 

exceed the limits set forth in 2 U.S.C. 441a(a). 

 

Please let us know if any further information is needed.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Teri A. Hartlage, Treasurer 

Pharmerica Corporation Political Action Committee (PPAC) 

1901 Campus Place 

Louisv 


